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Veranstaltung | Online-Event

SecurityManagementCamp
On 19 April 2023, from 10 a.m. to approx. 5 p.m., we will hold our first Security
Management BarCamp, the SecurityManagementCamp 2022 (SMC2022) in online
format at the HWR Berlin.

Mi
19.04.
Uhrzeit
10.00–17.00

Kosten
Free of charge

Anmeldung
Simply send us an e-mail to securitycamp@hwr-berlin.de with your name
and e-mail address. Please also let us know if you would like to
contribute to SMC2022.

Register now
 
Veranstalter/in
Project INKOEPS (Department 5: Police and Security Management )

The SMC2022 is a BarCamp, a dynamic and flexible conference format
emphasizing the active exchange of ideas, focuses on practice and theory in
security management.

At BarCamps, in addition to fixed presentations and sessions, participants are
given the opportunity to "bring along" their own contributions to the track topics –
i.e., "IT Security", "Risk & Crisis Management" or "Crime Prevention" – and propose
them to the other participants as a session during the "kick off". The form of
contributions is not fixed. Thus, participants can propose, for example, a lecture, a
workshop, a "round table". The length, however, is limited to 20-30 minutes in
order to have enough time for interaction. The final program will be determined on
the day of the SMC2022. Following a keynote speech, the final "session plan" will
be presented and participants can decide which sessions they would like to attend.

The circle of participants consists of our international partners from practice and
science, our current students of the security study programs at the HWR (Security
Management B.A. and Master as well as International Security Management M.A.)
and our alumni. In addition, selected companies and organizations from the
domain of security management are also invited.

Registration
For better planning and preparation, we ask you, should you be interested in
participating, to register already now without obligation. Simply send us an e-mail
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to securitycamp(at)hwr-berlin.de with your name and e-mail address. Please also
let us know if you would like to contribute to SMC2022.

We will send you more information in time before 19 April 2023.

Kind regards,
Prof. Dr. Jan Roggenkamp, Mechthild Bonnen M.A., Anne Voigt M.A.

Note
The event takes place in the context of the program INKOEPS (International
Cooperation in Public and Private Security), funded by the DAAD and the BMBF.
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